
                  ORACY  

    Workshop for parents 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to invite you to the Oracy Workshop at our school! This 
event is a wonderful opportunity for you to learn how to support your child 
in becoming a confident speaker. You'll also have the chance to connect 
with other parents, share experiences, and improve your own speaking 
skills. 

Date: Thursday, 24th October 2024 

Location: Dinner hall 
Time: 9:15 - 10:00 am  

 

Workshop Highlights: 

 Interactive Activities: Engage in activities that boost speaking 
confidence. 

 Group Discussions: Participate in small group conversations. 
 Supporting EAL/Multi-lingual Children: Learn strategies to 

support children with diverse language backgrounds. 
 Supporting Oracy at Home: Discover how you can foster your 

child's speaking skills at home. 
 Creative Storytelling/Reading with your child: Explore 

techniques to inspire your child’s imagination. 
 Q&A Session: Get answers to your questions and share your 

experiences with fellow parents. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Yours faithfully, 
Mrs. Hantar-Oracy Lead 

 


